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Majority Leader Rob Wagner Statement
on Senate Republicans Walking Out on the Job

SALEM — Today the Oregon Senate Republicans and Senator Brian Boquist (I-Dallas) walked out on their
responsibility to serve their constituents when they refused to show up to work for today’s floor session. Senate
Majority Leader Rob Wagner (D-Lake Oswego) released the following statement in response.

“Senate Republicans continue to sabotage Oregon’s democracy and undermine the will of voters. They have
abdicated the oaths of office many of them took just weeks ago. They continue to accept pay, benefits and daily
expenses from Oregon taxpayers all while completely obstructing the business before the Legislature — the people’s
work.

“We have tremendously important work this session. Lives are at stake as we deal with the COVID-19 pandemic,
and yet the Senate Republicans continue their anti-democratic walkout tactics.

“Senate Republicans walked out in 2019, again in 2020, and now they are walking out on 2021. Oregonians are
exhausted by Senate Republicans’ irresponsible actions against democracy. The Senate Republicans are denying
their constituents the representation they deserve to have in the Senate.

“This must stop. Oregonians will hold Senate Republicans accountable and responsible for walking off the job.
There will be consequences for their breach of the public trust. We will advance new rules and laws that will deter

future walkouts and provide accountability for all elected officials who refuse to show up for Oregonians.”
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